
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF DELAVAN-DARIEN  

CENTER SCHOOL FORUMS 
   

 

The School District of Delavan-Darien will be presenting information sessions for 

community members about a possible change to elementary school grade structures 

at the School Administration Center on the dates listed below. The public is invited to 

attend.  The scheduled meetings are: 

 

December 7, 2015 – School Administration Center 5:00p.m. 

 

December 9, 2015 – School Administration Center 7:00p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
**Note: A quorum of the members of the Board of Education may be in attendance to gather information and 

participate in discussion about an issue over which they have decision making ability. This may constitute a meeting of 

the Board of Education, even though the Board of Education will take no formal action at this meeting. This meeting 

must be noticed appropriately and is intended to comply with the requirements of the Wisconsin Open Meetings Law.  

 

 


